



I hope this finds your family safe, and healthy! Season Start: March 19th Shotgun Start: 9:00 AM

Are you ready to get out and get some sun, exercise, and have a good time? I certainly am!! It has been a long, dreary, and cold winter. It's time for better days ahead. I'm sure you all agree. <sup>©</sup>

We will be starting our season with a 9-hole scramble with snacks and drinks provided afterwards under the pavilion for

prizes and a short opening meeting. If it is raining, we will defer season start and meeting to March 25th. We will continue with chip-ins, \$5 birdie club, and ringers. Ringers this year will be paid out through your dues. We are also adding another flight ~ Green/Red will be recognized as a regular flight. That means we will have Green, Green/Red, and Red as our 3 flights. As always, you may continue to play on Thursday by signing up in the play book in the clubhouse.

We have a great schedule formulated by our Tournament Chair, Mimi Wittkamp, which I am sure you will enjoy throughout the season. See schedule below.

Since we are continuing with Covid Protocol, you will be signing up in the play book with your selected foursome. Scrambles and other Mystery Partner pairings will be done by Mike, but you can play with those who you feel comfortable with until Covid is no longer a thing.....hopefully, for everyone, 2021 will be the end.

Cedar Creek is hosting a CSRA event on Monday, April 19th. I will be asking for volunteers sometime in March to act as guides, registration attendants, and a marshal for the course during play. I also would like to encourage you to become a member. It is \$10 for dues and you get to play some wonderful courses. I played a few of the events in 2020 and had a great time. It would be nice to have some new faces playing, too.

And lastly, I would like to announce that on Thursday play, January 14th, I had a Hole-In-One on #5. Mike informed me that I am the only woman that has had a back-to-back HIO at CC. What can be more fun than playing with friends and having a great round? I am really looking forward to seeing you all as spring ramps up and our season begins.

Sincerely,

Kim